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Important 2017 Summer Camp Program Information  

  

Dear Parents,  

We’re excited to welcome your children to Child Steps’ Summer Camp! A few notes to 

ensure the students have everything they need to enjoy all our camp program offers:  

    

1. SUNSCREEN should be applied to your child before camp every morning.  Please bring 

one extra bottle of sunscreen to keep in the classroom.  

2. Please make sure your child brings the following items each day:  

• A fillable water bottle  

• Towels  

• Water shoes for the pool area  

• Proper playground shoes (i.e. sneakers, no flip flops/sandals!)  

• Sun hats (if desired)  

3. Children should arrive for camp already wearing bathing suits under their clothes and 

should bring an extra change of clothes (please do not forget underwear!) so they 

have something dry to put on after they’re finished with water activities.  

4. We have scheduled three shows over the 8-week program.  There is a $5 activity fee 

per show.  Parents of children attending all summer should bring $15 in a sealed 

envelope labeled with your child’s full name.  This must be paid separately before the 

start of camp along with camp tuition.  The shows are open to all students.   

5. You must provide a completed health form before the start of camp. If your child has 

any allergic reactions (insect bites, certain foods, etc.), you must also fill out an 

additional allergy action plan.  A reminder that Child Steps is a Nut-Free school, so 

please do not pack your child any foods containing any types of nuts.  We thank you in 

advance for helping us keep all our campers safe and happy!  

Should you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to call us at 610-789-9970 or 

send us an email at childstepspreschool@gmail.com.  We will see you soon! 


